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Mackowiak, Joseph C - MSHA

From: Mackowiak, Joseph C - MSHA
Sent:  Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:40 PM
To: ‘Adkins, Chris'

Subject; UBB

Low air on the headgate section again, despite last week's shut down. | called Bill Ross and he is on another project right now.
[ think they could use some help.

Good Luck.
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